
 
 Tuesday, July 3, 2007, the Board met for the purpose 

of equalizing the 2007 Real and Personal Property 
Assessment Rolls and to transact any and all business to 
come before the Board for discussion.  Proper Notice of the 
meeting was posted (Ex. B1), and the following were 
present: 

         
Honorable Richard George, President (5th District) 

Charles Selmon, Vice President (3rd District) 
David L. McDonald (1st District) 
William Banks (2nd District) 

 Martin Pace, Sheriff, and Deputy 
  Dot McGee, Chancery Clerk, and Deputy 
 
Absent: Carl Flanders (4th District) 
 
 President Richard George called the meeting to order 
at 9:00 a.m. 
 
 The Board began equalization of the 2007 Real and 
Personal Property Assessment Rolls.  One other matter was 
considered: 
 
School Bus Turnaround Request Approved 
 
 Motion was made by Supervisor David McDonald, seconded 
by Supervisor William Banks and carried unanimously, to 
approve the request of the Vicksburg Warren School District 
for repairs to 11171 Halls Ferry Road, Vicksburg, 
Mississippi, in accordance with Section 19-4-42, Miss. Code 
1972, Ann. 
 
Recess 
 
 Motion was made by Supervisor David McDonald, seconded 
by Supervisor William Banks and carried unanimously, to 
recess until 9:00 a.m., Thursday, July 5, 2007, to continue 
equalization. 
 
 
   
      ________________________  
      Richard George, President 
 
  
 
 
 
 
     
 
    
 
 
 
 
  
 
      
 
 
 




